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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We completed urgent flooring works in the school gym (Building F) at Castle Hill High School 
on Friday 22 November 2024. 

A new timber floor was recently laid in the gym, however natural movements required the 
contractor to cut some of the skirting and flooring to prevent further damage. This work is 
now completed. 

Before this was undertaken an independent hygienist advised that there was no identified 
asbestos containing material in the work area. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest 
priority.     

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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